
 

ONTARIO PESTICIDE EDUCATION PROGRAM 

Grower Pesticide Safety Course Instructors 
for the Elgin, Norfolk & Oxford Region 

Share your excellent facilitation skills, knowledge and experience of pesticide 
safety and farming practices, using digital technologies at in-person courses located 
within an hour’s drive from home. 
 
If you enjoy a flexible schedule, with occasional work between January to May, 
please email your resume by September 22, 2023 to: rcopep@uoguelph.ca.    

 

 
Ontario Pesticide Education Program 

1-800-652-8573 
www.opep.ca 

At the University of Guelph, fostering a culture of 
inclusion is an institutional imperative. The 
University invites and encourages applications 
from all qualified individuals, including from 
groups that are traditionally underrepresented in 
employment, who may contribute to further 
diversification of our Institution. 


